
 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 10th December 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

During the Christmas period, if any member of your household tests positive, you will need to 

inform school via email using covid19@PyeGreen.uwmat.co.uk please do not use any other email 

addresses as these may not be monitored. 

This email will be checked daily between 9-10am up until Wednesday 23rd December, as senior 

leaders support the Track and Trace Process.  

This email address will not be checked after 23/12/2020. 

School will reopen for pupils on Tuesday 5th January 2021 as planned.  

 

Kind regards,  

E.Ingram 

Head Teacher  
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